From: Xandra Bingley N

Sent: 30 May 2020 11:27
To: Planning
Subject: Application ref 20230/2233/T at 25 ELSWORTHY RD NE3 3BT for tree felling

I am in favour of the tree being felled. Not that the two trees beside it have been felled it makes
sense. It will give the Elsworthy Terrace Garden at No 10 it overlooks more light and avoid a lot of
Lime tree leaves falling on plants and smothering and killing them. The changed view from my flat |l

-isn’t too bad.

Best wishes, Xandra



